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The Christmas Term is now well under way and we are starting to hear the sound of 
Christmas carols in the shops.  
 
The next term will be jam packed with exciting opportunities for our children.   Some dates 
to remember in the next two weeks include: 
 
-Santa's Grotta makes it appearance with very high expectations on the 25th of 
November.  We are starting Christmas celebrations early this year to make sure that we get 
the most out of the time at school! 
 
-Year 6 football against Kingsleigh primary for the boys on the 27th November.  
 
-Please remember that children must bring teddy bears into school on the day that they 
read in the Library.  Children are very upset when they do not have a teddy to cuddle during 
library time.  
 
The school is compiling a list of important dates for the month of December.  This will grow 
and possibly change every week as circumstances change.  You will receive a full list of all 
events every two weeks.  Please make sure to look out for that later in the week.  
 
Please keep warm and safe when walking to and from school.  
 
Regards 
 
Brian Morton 

 


